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Álvaro Ortiz and Sergi Puyol.
Virus Tropical Powerpaola 2016-08-09 Powerpaola s North American debut traces the
lives of young women during Columbia s violent drug cartel warfare era of the 1980
s-90 s. "Powerpaola has a gift for expressing an entire world with a thin black
line, building up textures and details that are a joy to get lost in. In "Virus
Tropical," her memories of a unique family life are so vividly portrayed that you
feel like you are living through all the laughter, joy, tears and door-slamming
right along with her. It's a treat of a book."Sarah Glidden, author of "How to
Understand Israel in 60 Days or Less" Powerpaola's "Virus Tropical "uses a series
of vignettes to transform the simplicity of middle-class family life into a
thought-provoking narrative that would have been inconceivable prior to Colombia's
sexual revolution. Focusing on the lives of a family of women in the eighties
through the nineties, Powerpaola's tale highlights the excitement, danger, and
struggles of a country in the midst of radical change. Powerpaola was born in 1977
in Quito, Ecuador, and, at a young age, moved to Cali, Colombia. Years later, she
and her friends founded a collective space of expression, Taller 7, in Medellin
and was granted a scholarship to develop her art in La Cite Internationale des
Arts in Paris, where she adopted the name Powerpaola. She is currently working on
an animated adaptation of "Virus Tropical "and lives in Buenos Aires, Argentina. "
Espectacular De Lucha Libre/wrestling Spectacular Lourdes Grobet 2005 Take one
part Mexi-Monster cinema, one part Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtles, throw in a little
Zoro, the WWF and the knit-costume-wearing performance art collective Forcefield,
and you come up with the raw, vivid, and psychologically unhinged world of "Lucha
Libre" the sports-entertainment phenomenon that first swept Mexico and now the
world. Photographer Lourdes Grobet's penentrating study of Mexican professional
wrestling culture features more than 500 photographs of "luchadores" like Blue
Demon, Santo, The Witch, Adorable Rub', El Solitario and Hurricane Ramirez, as
well as pictures of their families, friends and fans--onstage, backstage and even
at home. "Lucha Libre" also includes photographs of stickers, flyers, postcards,
stills from "Mexi-lucha-cinema," interviews with the wrestlers, essays and much,
much more! In this comprehensive 20-year study, Grobet has put together "the"
definitive look at Mexico's masked superstars.
Myth, Faith, and Hermeneutics Raimon Panikkar 1979
History of Italian Architecture, 1944-1985 Manfredo Tafuri 1991-04-24 Traces the
development of Italian postwar architecture, and shows examples of apartment
buildings, homes, office buildings, and government buildings
Mafalda & Friends - 4 Quino 2020-10-07 Mafalda, the six-year-old girl who has
captivated millions of hearts in Latin America and the world, is now on Google

Migra Mouse Lalo Alcaraz 2004 The first ever graphic novel by political cartoonist
Lalo Alcaraz blends political satire with the border icons from his youth and the
fabricated good ole days' of official American TV culture. Through humorous and
occasionally poignant stories relating to the author's childhood as the son of
Mexican immigrants living on the US/Mexico border, Leave It to Beaner explores
themes of immigration, biculturalism and the inevitable reverse-assimilation of
America.'
Disaster Drawn Hillary L. Chute 2016-01-12 In hard-hitting accounts of Auschwitz,
Bosnia, Palestine, and Hiroshima’s Ground Zero, comics have shown a stunning
capacity to bear witness to trauma. Hillary Chute explores the ways graphic
narratives by diverse artists, including Jacques Callot, Francisco Goya, Keiji
Nakazawa, Art Spiegelman, and Joe Sacco, document the disasters of war.
Felix the Cat's Greatest Hits Various 2002 One of America's genuine cartoon
classics, Felix the Cat has delighted and entertained audiences for over eighty
years, reaching nearly every corner of the globe in newspaper strips, animated
cartoons, toys, games, and comic books, becoming so famous that Felix was chosen
as Charles Lindbergh's mascot for his landmark transatlantic flight as well as
being the very first image broadcast over television airwaves! And now, with Felix
still appearing in everything from animated cartoons to video games to music CDs,
Dark Horse adds Felix the Cat's Greatest Hits to the playlist, presenting a
selection of stories featuring Felix, his friends and foes, and, of course, his
Magic Bag of Tricks!
Heartbreak Tango Manuel Puig 2010 Awash in small-town gossip, petty jealousy, and
intrigues, Manuel Puig's Heartbreak Tango is a comedic assault on the fault lines
between the disappointments of the everyday world, and the impossible promises of
commercials, pop songs, and movies. This melancholy and hilarious tango concerns
the many women in orbit around Juan Carlos Etchepare, an impossibly beautiful
Lothario wasting away ever-so-slowly from consumption, while those who loved and
were spurned by him move on into workaday lives and unhappy marriages. Part elegy,
part melodrama, and part dirty joke, this wicked and charming novel demonstrates
Manuel Puig's mastery of both the highest and lowest forms of life and culture.
Spanish Fever Santiago Garcia 2016-08-03 Fantagraphics Books is proud to introduce
American readers to more than 30 artists working on the cutting edge of the form.
Spanish Fever is an anthology showcasing the best of the new wave of art comics
from a country with one of the strongest cartoon traditions in Europe. It includes
the work of masters of the form such as Paco Roca, Miguel Gallardo, David Rubín
and Miguel Ángel Martín as well as newcomers like José Domingo, Anna Galvan,
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Play with her love for The Beatles, pancakes, books, tv (except for series),
running in the open air, and playing cowboys. This character has been an
inspiration to many, others have learnt to read with her stories. Mafalda is a
symbol of liberty and of children's rights; she hates soup and can't stand
injustice, war, violence, or racism. She would like to work at ONU when she grows
up, so she can help the world. She is both critical and naive at the same time, a
mix that you will surely find charming. Her thoughts and the values she stands for
are good reasons for sharing her comic strips with the family. Download and share
her eleven books, now available on Google Play. Enjoy.
Love on the Racks Michelle Nolan 2015-03-21 For the better part of three decades
romance comics were an American institution. Nearly 6000 titles were published
between 1947 and 1977, and for a time one in five comics sold in the U.S. was a
romance comic. This first full-length study examines the several types of romance
comics, their creators and publishing history. The author explores significant
periods in the development of the genre, including the origins of Archie Comics
and other teen publications, the romance comic “boom and bust” of the 1950s, and
their sudden disappearance when fantasy and superhero comics began to dominate in
the late 1970s.
The Days of the Deer Liliana Bodoc 2014-04-01 The first in an epic, highly
acclaimed trilogy from an Argentinian fantasistIt is known that the strangers will
sail from some part of the Ancient Lands and will cross the Yentru Sea. All our
predictions and sacred books clearly say the same thing. The rest is all shadows.
Shadows that prevent us from seeing the faces of those who are coming. In the
House of Stars, the Astronomers of the Open Air read contradictory omens. A fleet
is coming to the shores of the Remote Realm. But are these the long-awaited
Northmen, returned triumphant from the war in the Ancient Lands? Or the emissaries
of the Son of Death come to wage a last battle against life itself? From every
village of the seven tribes, a representative is called to a Great Council. One
representative will not survive the journey. Some will be willing to sacrifice
their lives, others their people, but one thing is certain: the era of light is at
an end.
Autobiography of a Brown Buffalo Oscar Zeta Acosta 2013-02-06 Before his
mysterious disappearance and probable death in 1971, Oscar Zeta Acosta was famous
as a Robin Hood Chicano lawyer and notorious as the real-life model for Hunter S.
Thompson's "Dr. Gonzo," a fat, pugnacious attorney with a gargantuan appetite for
food, drugs, and life on the edge. Written with uninhibited candor and manic
energy, this book is Acosta's own account of coming of age as a Chicano in the
psychedelic sixties, of taking on impossible cases while breaking all tile rules
of courtroom conduct, and of scrambling headlong in search of a personal and
cultural identity. It is a landmark of contemporary Hispanic-American literature,
at once ribald, surreal, and unmistakably authentic.
The Revolt of the Cockroach People Oscar Zeta Acosta 2013-02-06 The further
adventures of "Dr. Gonzo" as he defends the "cucarachas" -- the Chicanos of East
Los Angeles. Before his mysterious disappearance and probable death in 1971, Oscar
Zeta Acosta was famous as a Robin Hood Chicano lawyer and notorious as the reallife model for Hunter S. Thompson's "Dr. Gonzo" a fat, pugnacious attorney with a
gargantuan appetite for food, drugs, and life on the edge. In this exhilarating
sequel to The Autobiography of a Brown Buffalo, Acosta takes us behind the front
lines of the militant Chicano movement of the late sixties and early seventies, a
movement he served both in the courtroom and on the barricades. Here are the
brazen games of "chicken" Acosta played against the Anglo legal establishment;
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battles fought with bombs as well as writs; and a reluctant hero who faces danger
not only from the police but from the vatos locos he champions. What emerges is at
once an important political document of a genuine popular uprising and a
revealing, hilarious, and moving personal saga.
Tangents Miguelanxo Prado 2003 A series of wry stories on relationships in this
modern age of no commitment and strong sexual drive by one of the preeminent comic
artists of Europe. In full-colour throughout.
Strange Things Happen Here Luisa Valenzuela 1979 Using the themes of sex,
psychoanalysis, masks, and mirrors, Valenzuela explores the irrational violence
and oppressive political reality of daily life in Argentina in a series of
powerfully written stories
El Eternauta, Daytripper, and Beyond David William Foster 2016-10-25 “El
Eternauta, Daytripper, and Beyond examines the graphic narrative tradition in the
two South American countries that have produced the medium’s most significant and
copious output. Argentine graphic narrative emerged in the 1980s, awakened by
Héctor Oesterheld’s groundbreaking 1950s serial El Eternauta. After Oesterheld was
“disappeared” under the military dictatorship, El Eternauta became one of the most
important cultural texts of turbulent mid-twentieth-century Argentina. Today its
story, set in motion by an extraterrestrial invasion of Buenos Aires, is read as a
parable foretelling the “invasion” of Argentine society by a murderous tyranny.
Because of El Eternauta, graphic narrative became a major platform for the
country’s cultural redemocratization. In contrast, Brazil, which returned to
democracy in 1985 after decades of dictatorship, produced considerably less
analysis of the period of repression in its graphic narratives. In Brazil, serious
graphic narratives such as Fábio Moon and Gabriel Bá’s Daytripper, which explores
issues of modernity, globalization, and cross-cultural identity, developed only in
recent decades, reflecting Brazilian society’s current and ongoing challenges.
Besides discussing El Eternauta and Daytripper, David William Foster utilizes case
studies of influential works—such as Alberto Breccia and Juan Sasturain’s Perramus
series, Angélica Freitas and Odyr Bernardi’s Guadalupe, and others—to compare the
role of graphic narratives in the cultures of both countries, highlighting the
importance of Argentina and Brazil as anchors of the production of world-class
graphic narrative.
Abbie An' Slats Raeburn Van Buren 1969
The Art of Flying Antonio Altarriba 2015-05-07 When published in 2009, The Art of
Flying was hailed as a landmark in the history of the graphic novel in Spain for
its deeply touching synthesis of individual and collective memories. A deeply
personal testament, Altarriba’s account of what led his father to commit suicide
at the age of ninety is a detective novel of sorts, one that traces his father’s
life from an impoverished childhood in Aragon, to service with Franco’s army in
the Civil war, escape to join the anarchist FAI, exile in France when the
Republicans are defeated, to return to Spain in 1949 and the stultifying existence
to which Republican sympathisers were consigned under Francoism. The Art of Flying
is immensely moving and vivid, beautifully drawn by Kim. It was highly praised in
Spain on first publication, where it was compared to Art Spiegelman’s Maus. It
went on to win six major prizes, including the 2010 National Comic Prize.
The Time Ship Enrique Gaspar 2012-07-05 H. G. Wells wasn’t the only nineteenthcentury writer to dream of a time machine. The Spanish playwright Enrique Gaspar
published El anacronópete—“He who flies against time”—eight years before Wells’s
influential work appeared. The novel begins at the 1878 Paris Exposition, where
Dr. Don Sindulfo unveils his new invention—which looks like a giant sailing
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vessel. Soon the doctor embarks on a voyage back in time, accompanied by a motley
crew of French prostitutes and Spanish soldiers. The purpose of his expedition is
to track down the imprisoned wife of a third-century Chinese emperor, believed to
possess the secret to immortality. A classic tale of obsession, high adventure,
and star-crossed love, The Time Ship includes intricately drawn illustrations from
the original 1887 edition, and a critical introduction that argues persuasively
for The Time Ship’s historical importance to science fiction and world literature.
Caretas 2007
Op Oloop Juan Filloy 2009 His life runs according to a methodical and rigid
schedule, with everything--from his meals down to his regular visits to the city
brothels--timed to the minute. But when an insignificant traffic delay upsets this
sacred schedule, and on the day of Oloop's engagement party, the clock begins
ticking down towards a catastrophe that no amount of planning will avert. A
playful and unpredictable masterpiece of Argentinean literature, raising
comparisons to Ulysses and serving as a primary inspiration to authors such as
Julio Cort?zar and Alfonso Reyes, "Op Oloopis" the first novel by lawyer,
Hellenist, boxing referee, and decagenarian Juan Filloy (1894-2000) to be
translated into English.
Harvey Kurtzman's Jungle Book Harvey Kurtzman 2014-12-16 Harvey Kurtzman's Jungle
Book is considered one of the "Top 100 Comics of the 20th Century" by The Comics
Journal and is widely regarded to be a lost classic. Written and illustrated by
Kurtzman, Jungle Book inspired and influenced comics creators such as Robert
Crumb, Art Spiegelman, Gilbert Shelton, and Terry Gilliam. Back in print for the
first time in over twenty-five years, this deluxe hardcover features an essay by
comics archivist Denis Kitchen; a new introduction by Gilbert Shelton; a
conversational afterword between Pete Poplaski and Robert Crumb; and and a
selection of Kurtzman's photographs, correspondence, and artwork. The definitive
edition of this graphic novel masterpiece is not to be missed!
The Doom Patrol Arnold Drake 2009
Remembered Reading Mel Gibson 2015-06-30 A reader’s history exploring the
forgotten genre of girls’ comics Girls’ comics were a major genre from the 1950s
onwards in Britain. The most popular titles sold between 800,000 and a million
copies a week. However, this genre was slowly replaced by magazines which now
dominate publishing for girls. Remembered Reading is a readers’ history which
explores the genre, and memories of those comics, looking at how and why this rich
history has been forgotten. The research is based around both analysis of what the
titles contained and interviews with women about their childhood comic reading. In
addition, it also looks at the other comic books that British girls engaged with,
including humour comics and superhero titles. In doing so it looks at
intersections of class, girlhood, and genre, and puts comic reading into
historical, cultural, and educational context.
Comics Memory Maaheen Ahmed 2018-08-01 Despite the boom in scholarship in both
Comics Studies and Memory Studies, the two fields rarely interact—especially with
issues beyond the representation of traumatic and autobiographical memories in
comics. With a focus on the roles played by styles and archives—in their physical
and metaphorical manifestations—this edited volume offers an original
intervention, highlighting several novel ways of thinking about comics and memory
as comics memory. Bringing together scholars as well as cultural actors, the
contributions combine studies on European and North American comics and offer a
representative overview of the main comics genres and forms, including
superheroes, Westerns, newspaper comics, diary comics, comics reportage and
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alternative comics. In considering the many manifestations of memory in comics as
well as the functioning and influence of institutions, public and private
practices, the book exemplifies new possibilities for understanding the complex
entanglements of memory and comics.
Alec Eddie Campbell 2009 Follows the life of the author's alter-ego, Alec
MacGarry, as he spends time at the pub with his friends, gets married, immigrates
to Australia with his wife, has a child, and works to establish himself as a
graphic novelist.
Bat-manga! Chip Kidd 2008 Presents a collection of Batman-manga stories about
Batman and Robin, originally produced in Japan in the late 1960s, following Batman
and Robin as they battle aliens, mutated dinosaurs, and other villains in a
distinctively Japanese style, in a volume that includes photographs of the world's
largest collection of vintage Japanese Batman toys. Simultaneous. 40,000 first
printing.
Mafalda & Friends - 6 Quino Mafalda, the six-year-old girl who has captivated
millions of hearts in Latin America and the world, is now on Google Play with her
love for The Beatles, pancakes, books, tv (except for series), running in the open
air, and playing cowboys. This character has been an inspiration to many, others
have learnt to read with her stories. Mafalda is a symbol of liberty and of
children's rights; she hates soup and can't stand injustice, war, violence, or
racism. She would like to work at ONU when she grows up, so she can help the
world. She is both critical and naive at the same time, a mix that you will surely
find charming. Her thoughts and the values she stands for are good reasons for
sharing her comic strips with the family. Download and share her eleven books, now
available on Google Play. Enjoy.
Mort Cinder Alberto Breccia 2018-09-01 Alberto Breccia is recognized as one of the
greatest international cartoonists in the history of comics and Mort Cinder is
considered one of his finest achievements. Created in collaboration with the
Argentine writer Héctor Germán Oesterheld, best known in the U.S. for his
politically incendiary sci-fi masterpiece, the Eisner Award-winning The Eternaut,
Mort Cinder is a horror story with political overtones. This episodic serial,
written and drawn between 1962–1964, is drawn by Breccia in moody chiaroscuro. The
artist’s rubbery, expressionistic faces capture every glint in the eyes of the
grave robbers, sailors, and slaves that populate these stories; while the slash of
stripes of prisoners’ uniforms, the trapeziums of Babylon, and more create
distinct and evocative milieus.
Alberto Breccia's Dracula Alberto Breccia 2021-07-13 Alberto Breccia's Dracula is
composed of a series of brutally funny satirical misadventures starring the
hapless eponymous antihero. Literally defanged (a humiliating trip to the dentist
doesn’t help), the protagonist’s glory days are long behind him and other, more
sinister villains (a corrupt government, overtly backed by American imperialism)
are sickening and draining the life out of the villagers far more than one
creature of the night ever could. This is the first painted, full-color entry in
Fantagraphics’ artist-focused Alberto Breccia Library, and the atmospheric palette
adds mood and dimension. It also includes a sketchbook showing the artist’s
process.
A Complete Lowlife Ed Brubaker 2001 Witty and poignant, this collection of semiautobiographical tales focuses on love, despair, lost friendships, and the murky
morality of stealing from work. Known for being one of the funniest series ever
published in comics form, Lowlife dissects the Slacker / Generation X lifestyle
from the inside out, bringing a great amount of humanity to the process along the
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way.
All the Way Marie Darrieussecq 2013-02-27 A powerful, hilarious and achingly
honest story about a young French girl discovering her sexuality. Solange wants to
have sex. Will it be with one of the boys at school? The exchange student? The
fireman she meets at the disco when she sneaks out one night? Or with Arnaud, the
coolest boy she knows? She'd like to see more of her father, even though he's so
embarrassing. As for her mother, she's too depressed. Something to do with the
photo of the dead boy on the mantelpiece. Monsieur Bihotz, her neighbour who lives
alone now his mother has died, is supposed to be her babysitter but Solange has
other ideas. There's really not much scope in her boring village, Cleves. But who
cares, Solange will get to do it, go all the way, whatever it takes. Marie
Darrieussecq's All the Way is a brilliant and hilarious picture of an adolescent
girl. Marie Darrieussecq was born in 1969 in Bayonne, France. Her debut novel, Pig
Tales was published in thirty-four countries. Four other novels have also been
translated into English, My Phantom Husband, A Brief Stay with the Living, White
and Tom Is Dead. Marie Darrieussecq lives in Paris with her husband and children.
textpublishing.com.au 'Another astonishing work by Darrieussecq. All the Way is a
stunning achievement.' M. J. Hyland 'A dreamy and daring narrative.' Courier Mail
and Daily Telegraph 'Explicit, funny and unsentimental, All the Way captures what
it's like to be under-age and out of your mind with desire. Darrieussecq is a
sublime writer with real insight.' Saturday Age and Sydney Morning Herald
'Darrieussecq is excellent at evoking the ever-shifting boundaries of the
adolescent world. She also poignantly depicts the complexities of parent-child
relationships and their often turbulent period during adolescence.' Weekend
Australian '[A] sharp, funny and honest description of a girl coming to grips with
her blooming sexuality.' Herald Sun 'All the Way offers insight into the confusing
world of adolescence and sexual awakening and is unsettling in its honesty.'
Launceston Examiner 'Darrieussecq is not afraid to break social taboos, nor does
she flinch from the utter selfishness that accompanies adolescence...sad, funny
and challenging.' Otago Daily Times 'There are few writers who may have changed my
perception of the world, but Darrieussecq is one of them.' The Times 'The
internationally celebrated author who illuminates those parts of life other
writers cannot or do not want to reach.' Independent
Young Witches Solano Lopez 1997-03-04 Degrading daliances in dungeons. " A
lavishly illustrated European import that goes behind the scenes of a nineteenth
century London feminist witches' coven." -Face London, in the last third of the
19th century. After bringing death to her mother in childbirth, and shame and
suicide to her father due to her illegitimacy, young Lilian Cunnington is shipped
off ther her aunts near Conventry. As it turns out, Lilian's aunts are the leaders
of a coven of witches, whose twisted rituals frequently involve their nubile
charges in grotesque exhibitions. Soon, Lilian, tapping into both her
unsuspectedly powerful psychic abilities and her omnisexual potential, begins to
uncover the darker secrets of the coven, and the resultant battle of wills ends in
a climactic conflagration. Illustrated by the interationally renowned South
American cartoonist F. SOLANO LOPEZ (creator of such acclaimed graphic novels as
Deep City and Ana), Young Witches is a tale of magic and power, of sex and sadism,
of witches and mutants - a supernatural thriller that will scare you and arouse
you at the same time. As a special bonus, this expanded version of Young Witches
includes extra pages of sizzling, explicit sex action created especially for this
edition!
Comics and Memory in Latin America Jorge Catala Carrasco 2017-05-12 Latin American
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comics and graphic novels have a unique history of addressing controversial
political, cultural, and social issues. This volume presents new perspectives on
how comics on and from Latin America both view and express memory formation on
major historical events and processes. The contributors, from a variety of
disciplines including literary theory, cultural studies, and history, explore
topics including national identity construction, narratives of resistance to
colonialism and imperialism, the construction of revolutionary traditions, and the
legacies of authoritarianism and political violence. The chapters offer a
background history of comics and graphic novels in the region, and survey a range
of countries and artists such as Joaquín Salvador Lavado (a.k.a Quino), Héctor G.
Oesterheld, and Juan Acevedo. They also highlight the unique ability of this art
and literary form to succinctly render memory. In sum, this volume offers in-depth
analysis of an understudied, yet key literary genre in Latin American memory
studies and documents the essential role of comics during the transition from
dictatorship to democracy.
Practice-as-Research L. Allegue 2009-08-11 Practice-as-Research: In Performance
and Screen presents a thoroughgoing exploration of the major fissures of
established knowledge created by a new trans-disciplinary, worldwide project for
the twenty-first century. Focussing on the most fleeting and yet pervasive
practices of the performance and screen arts, it both documents and analyses the
practical-theoretical integration of hands-on creative and scholarly methods of
research. Through an innovative combination of manuscript, catalogue and digital
multi-media formats, it aims to embody the principles of performance and screen
practice-as-research in its structure and design – making book pages and DVD
images mutually illuminating. With over fifty practitioner-researcher
contributors, Practice-as-Research constitutes the most comprehensive presentation
of this sometimes controversial and frequently fresh way of doing things with an
imaginative convergence of artistic and scholarly processes.
Rip Kirby John Prentice 2013-09-10 In this sixth volume, Rip Kirby enters the
Swinging Sixties and artist John Prentice has made the strip completely his own.
He would soon receive the National Cartoonist Society award for "Best Story Strip
Cartoonist" in 1966 and 1967. Fred Dickenson, who had been writing the strip with
series originator Alex Raymond, keeps the continuity going for Prentice's
exquisite art. The strips are reproduced from the original King Features Syndicate
proofs, insuring that every daily will look even better than when they were first
published in newspapers over fifty years ago. Contains more than 800 comics from
June 8, 1959 to February 10, 1962.
The Cisco Kid Rod Reed 1983
Deep Gravity Gabriel Hardman 2015-03-24 He didn't get onto the most lucrative
interstellar mission for the money--Paxon came to be reunited with the woman he
loves. But his high-stakes journey takes him to a savage world full of the
galaxy's most dangerous game, where the gravity can turn your bones to powder. And
the reunion isn't all he hoped for, when they find themselves on a ruined vessel
in a deteriorating orbit above the planet, trapped with their own alien prey on
the loose.
The Best of "The Spirit" Will Eisner 2008-11-01 In 1940, legendary creator WIll
Eisner (A Contract With God) began an amazing new newspaper comic strip, The
Spirit, which changed the face of comics forever. Clad in his famous blue suit and
fedora, crimefighter Denny Colt brought his own brand of hardened justice to the
corrupt streets of Central City! This huge collection of twenty-two timeless
stories from 1940-1950 period features famous first appearances, classic
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confrontations, human interest tales, and all those magnificent splash pages! Soon
to be a major motion picture from celebrated writer and creator Frank Miller (Sin
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City), this volume also features an introduction by New York Times best-selling
novelist Neil Gaiman (The Sandman).

5/5

Downloaded from chloeredcarpetsweeps.com on August 11, 2022 by guest

